
  

Hello Club Members, 

With summer nearing its end I hope it was an enjoyable one 

for everyone.  We had two car shows, two great picnics, a boat 

cruise, and a trip to an adult  day care center.  Many of our 

members represented us well at many cruise nights,  car 

shows and a trip to Carlisle Pa. As a plus we added several new 

members to our club the last few months. A pretty full sum-

mer in my eyes!  For the most part the weather was especially 

cooperative!  As the leaves start changing and our club contin-

ues to grow,  let’s all keep thinking  what each of us has to 

offer to continue to improve our club , and make it the best 

Corvette Club in  WNY.  Looking forward to a great fall season! 

Happy Cruisin’ 
Andy Adams 
President 
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Wishing you a year of  

Health  &  Happiness! 

Your friends from 

WNYCC 

Happy Birthday!! 

A Note From The Editor 

Membership News 
 As of this month we are proud to  

Announce that the WNYCC 

Has  84 Members!!! 

Just a reminder….If you have articles to be published in our newsletter please 
send them to me at  

dadamswnycc@gmail.com by the 15th of the month.   

Your articles are welcome and encouraged!!    

If possible put it in a word document and put it 

as an attachment in an email 

Beverly Bartha 7/15                                         Patti O’Connor 8/9 

Bob Bell 7/30                                                    Alexander Zentai 8/14 

Ken Bushley  7/1                                               Andy Adams 9/14                                           

Linda Forman 7/15                                            Faith Harrington 9/20 

Peter Kost 7/18                                                  Teri Lemiesz 9/1 

Cheryl  Bushley  8/16                                          Mary Raley  9/30 

Corey Dickens 8/1                                               Pete Ricigliano 9/1 

Dave Dochstader 8/9                                           Bim Rowlands 9/9 

Ray Metzger 8/20                                                Russ Stuber 9/25 

Dave Milliken 8/20                                              Jim Wier 9/8 

“Whoever said 

money doesn’t  

Buy happiness 

Doesn’t own a  

Corvette” 
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OCTOBER 1— Hilton Applefest Auto Show, Village Elementary School, Hilton, NY 

OCTOBER 9—Peak and Peak Car Show, Arts & crafts, great food , and music 

OCTOBER 24—MONTHLY MEETING Bill Grey’s 7 pm 

 

Current Events 

         

 Welcome Our New Members!!    

 Frank Martin  Charlie Grey 

Mike McCann  Mark Ferris 

Please Support our Sponsors! 



Support Our Sponsors 
The WNYCC chrome license plate frames are available 
for $15 each. This is a Club Fundraiser and we are hop-
ing  ALL Club members will purchase at least one.  Con-

tact Joe Peluso at 863-4528 

Orchard Park Rd. Storage 
1510 Orchard Park Rd.
West Seneca, NY 14224 

Phone
(716) 677-2222 

Access Hours
6 am - 10 pm daily 

Office Hours
Monday, Wednesday & Friday
10 am - 2 pm
or by appointment



 

 

SALES AND SERVICE 

716-683-6800 

5111 TRANSIT RD. 

DEPEW, NY, 14043 

 

NEW AND USED 

CARS, TRUCKS SUVS 

SERVICE-PARTS– BODY SHOP 



   The newsletter that WNYCC puts out each month is a very important part of our 
club. It was created to inform our membership and the public what activities we at-
tended and what we are planning in the future. It is also a reminder to the member-
ship of our meeting each month and the dates of all the future events we planned. 
.   There should be an article written after each event about what we did and how 
much fun we had. This would encourage more attendance and new people will want 
to join our club. Articles could be written on a project you are doing on your Corvette 
or parts you want to sell. You can also tell the club about an interesting place or event 
you went in your Corvette. 
    Another idea would be to tell the club members what you would like to see happen 
in the club in 2017.  If you would like to run for office or board position your article 
should be put in November Newsletter when the vote will be taken. 
    Debbie would like to put out a good newsletter. She needs help getting articles of 
interest to print. I plan to help her by being her coordinator. I will be trying to get arti-
cles to her in a timely manner. I will be asking you to write and make sure they get to 
Debbie on time, so the newsletter will also remind the membership of the next busi-
ness meeting. 
    This is your club and everyone should help make WNYCC the best Corvette club in 
this area by helping out. Remember what you put into this club, you will get out many 
times more 
 
Pete Ricigliano 



2Nd Annual Fall Cruise 

 

  The rain or shine event was scheduled for September 10th. The weather report 

was for it to rain after 4 o’clock. We kept our fingers crossed on that.  At 10 

o’clock the first of the cars started to pull in to the LT. Matt Urban Post. 

  The basket raffle was ready to go with its 40 baskets. The hot dogs were on 

the grill, the 50/50 tickets were ready to be sold. We just needed the cars. 

   Well, the turnout was not as we expected, but the 43 cars and the owners 

that were not scared off because of the weather report, had a good time. 

   Although we wished that we would have filled the parking lot, we did make 

some money for the club and more importantly the homeless veterans of WNY. 

   At 4 o’clock the cars pulled out, the show winners with plaques in hand. Oh, 

and as for the rain. 5o’clock the skies opened up and it rained for about 35 

minutes. But, the cars were on their way home, except for me. I locked my keys 

in my car. 

   Bring on next year. 

 

Ken Bushley 

    

On a side note……..Pepe was the winner of the 

best corvette at the show, voted on by the clients 

of the adult day care center.  You will notice how-

ever that he spent the afternoon schmoozing, 

dancing and we think buying a few votes!! 


